FESSHIP

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER ISSUE: APRIL 2020



MONTHLY DEVELOPMENTS

INSIDE THE ISSUE

NEW FESSHIP LOGO

COVID 19 SITUATION IN NEPAL

OUR SCHOLAR'S VOICE

MONTHLY RECAP

UPDATES

SCHOLAR'S STORY

NEW FESHIP LOGO



On April 11, we unveiled the new logo through our <u>FESSHIP</u> social media pages. FESSHIP program is more than a scholarship program for us and thus everyone involved in this program has given their best to make life better for all our scholars we support and tried our best to facilitate their journeys into eventually making them independent individuals.

We would like to thank Ms. Rashi who helped us create this beautiful logo that clearly explains the essence of our program

COVID 19 SITUATION IN NEPAL

As of April 29, Nepal has confirmed 57 cases of COVID-19 disease where there are 41 active cases with 16 recovered. In Nepal, the first case was confirmed on January 24 whereas the first local transmission was confirmed on April 4.

The country-wide lockdown came to an effect from March 24 with access to essential services such as groceries and medical assistance in particular.

OUR SCHOLAR'S VOICE

"Hello Everyone, I am safe and sound here back in my village. I hope all the Canopy Nepal and FESSHIP team including scholars are also fine. I am utilizing my time during this period to study." - Kopila Sherpa

MONTHLY RECAP















UPDATES

We have been regularly following up with our scholars in this quarantine period through emails, messages, and phone calls.

Most of our scholars are utilizing this time by working hard to improve on the weak subjects and preparing for their upcoming examinations. Besides this, they are making beautiful paper crafts, writing stories and poems, photography, watching movies, practicing football, helping their parents in household work, and so on. Some of our scholars are also online having their classes from their respective institutions which have helped them stay focused to academics.

SCHOLARS' STORY

One of our diligent scholars, Sobhan Tamang has been featured in blogs of View Your Choice this month where she has shared her story about the journey and experiences she has been through before and after being a part of our program.



Every month one of our scholars are featured in the blogs of View Your Choice.

We request all our scholars, partners and supporters to follow the guidelines set by the government during this period.